
 

 

TEACHER OF HUMANITIES (Maternity Cover) 

Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the post of Temporary Teacher of Humanities to cover 
maternity at our school.  I am pleased to be able to send you further details as requested.  
 
This is an important appointment for the school. The faculty is consistently a high achieving one; 
forward thinking and hardworking.  The team of staff employed within Humanities are a strong unit, 
very supportive of each other and welcoming of new staff.  At KS3 members of the Curriculum 
Area can teach across the range of subjects we offer which are: History, Geography and Ethics 
and Philosophy (EP). As a result, lessons are structured to enable non-specialists to feel confident 
with students being encouraged to learn through enquiry based lessons. The faculty has a history 
of real success, and is looking to continue excellence with this temporary appointment.  
 
The successful candidate will: 

• Be able to teach Humanities at KS3 

• Ideally, have some experience of teaching more than one Humanities subject – History/ 
Geography / Ethics and Philosophy (RE)  

• Contribute to the Faculty and the school. 

• Engage with school systems and their own CPD. 
 
In order to provide more details about the post available, I am enclosing the following information 
with this letter:- 
 

• Further details about Tupton Hall School; 

• Details of the organisation of the Humanities faculty and its work in the school; 

• A Job Description for the post and a Person Specification; 

• An application form is available on the school website 
 
 
We are searching for an enthusiastic, creative and well-organised Humanities teacher with the 
ability to enthuse and excite our students. 
 
The appointed person will be joining us at an exciting time in the school’s history.  We have recently 
joined the Redhill Multi Academy Trust.  Being part of the MAT will enable the appointed person to 
access a wide range of subject and pedagogical networks to support their subject knowledge and 
career development.  NQT’s and more experienced colleagues are welcome to apply and will be 
fully supported with both curriculum and pastoral matters.  A comprehensive programme of support 
will be provided for all NQTs as part of both the MAT and school based CPD offer. 
 
If you wish to apply for this post, please submit a completed application form and a response of no 
more than 2 sides of A4 to how you meet the requirements of the job description and person 
specification to v.featherstone@tuptonhall.org.uk. 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in working at Tupton Hall School. We have an interactive and 
informative website available for you to review the school further and would welcome telephone 
conversations prior to application. Please contact Mr AJ Knowles, Headteacher, by email: 

mailto:v.featherstone@tuptonhall.org.uk


a.knowles@tuptonhall.org.uk or call 01246 863127 to arrange a convenient time if you would like 
a discussion in the first instance or further information.  
 
Closing date: Monday 4th July 2022 
 
We look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
 
 

 
 
Mr Andrew J Knowles       
Headteacher       
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